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What we have been up to this week in UKS2 

Year 5: In English, Year 5 have been exploring more non-fiction. They have compared a variety of non-fiction texts and 
started to look at the feutures of explanation texts. 

In Maths, we have been learning about fractions and how to convert between improper fractions to mixed numbers. We have 
understood this well, so have even solved some fraction problems. 

Year 6: This week with Mr Graham, Year 6 have been working with angles. They have been measuring and drawing angles 
in 2D shapes. 

In English with Mr Johnson, Year 6 have been writing setting descriptions as well as doing practise redaing for SATs.  

General Reminders 

 Please contact our school office with regards to places at after-school club. 
 Thank you to all parents who are parking sensibly before and after school, it helps to keep everyone 

safe! 
 Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email  chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 
 Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614 
 As ever, if you have any questions then you can email the KS2 team at 

KS2@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk . 
 

Homework  

Year 5   Maths   Mathletics ( Improper to mixed/What fraction is shaded) 
              English  Cracking Comprehension (White water rafting/Dolphin Boy) 
              Spelling Shed (list 19) 
 
Year 6   Maths  Arithmetic practise  
              English - Revision book 
 

  

Year 4    

- 

 

 

Notices 
 
British Science Week 
Next week, the children will be celebrating all thing Science. They will be learning about different scientists, 
their inventions and carrying out practical investigations and experiments. 
 
Reminder: Please ensure that your child is bringing both their Accelerated Reader book and their school planner into school 
daily.  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Timestables 

Knowing all times tables is essential for end of Key Stage tests and is crucial if children are going to make excellent 
progress in our key stage. 

We ask that all parents continue to practice and test times tables with their children to ensure fluency. 

The website for children to practise is: 

https://ttrockstars.com/login 
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